
From: Bennett, John F (DOT)
To: Lund, Michael C (DOT)
Cc: Smith, Kevin L (DOT)
Subject: FW: BLM ROW
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 4:05:00 PM

Mike, here is my follow-up on whether the University ROW Grant is public vs. private.  My contact
at BLM suggests it is public.  But that is a general statement.  I would want to obtain a copy of the
ROW grant to see its terms and conditions before I would hang my hat on it.  At this point the
contractor first needs to get a DNR water permit while at the same time ask BLM whether there is
any reason they cannot use the existing “public” Title V ROW Grant for the access to the Lake. 
JohnB
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From: Bennett, John F (DOT) 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 4:02 PM
To: 'Wallace, Victor'
Subject: RE: BLM ROW
 
Ok, thanks a bunch.  JohnB
 
From: Wallace, Victor [mailto:vwallace@blm.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 4:02 PM
To: Bennett, John F (DOT)
Subject: Re: BLM ROW
 
I don't know of any BLM ROWs that have been issued for exclusive/private use.  The only
ones that come to mind that might be considered in that category are the ones for access to
privately owned property.  We do have a few of those, but not many.
vic
 

On Tue, Aug 13, 2013 at 3:39 PM, Bennett, John F (DOT) <johnf.bennett@alaska.gov>
wrote:
Very interesting.  That is what I was wondering.  On the DNR side of things they can issue a ROW
that is either clearly “public” or clearly “private”.  But it sounds as if you are saying that a Title V
ROW is only one flavor and that is “public”.   Are you aware of any Title V ROW grants that were
issued as “non-public” or only for use of the applicant?  Thanks, Vic.  JohnB
 
From: Wallace, Victor [mailto:vwallace@blm.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 3:37 PM
To: Bennett, John F (DOT)
Subject: Re: BLM ROW
 
It is a road ROW that was issued under Title V of FLPMA and is non-exclusive use as far as
I can tell.
vic



 

On Tue, Aug 13, 2013 at 2:28 PM, Bennett, John F (DOT) <johnf.bennett@alaska.gov>
wrote:
Vic, here’s one for you to decode.  See attached BLM abstract for the Toolik lake access road.  I was
hoping I could tell without pulling the file what type of ROW this is.  Is it a public Title V ROW?  Or is it
some kind of a private ROW only for the use of the applicant?  In the “code description” I figured that
“176 R/W Granted” must mean some specific type of ROW but I’m not sure what.  Thanks, JohnB
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